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07.07.2022 
 

Information Letter no. 17-2022 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that EFC has decided to start a new project pilot:  
 

"European Club Champions Cup" 
 
renewing the Europe cup with new and common rules for every competition, high level of 
referring, and giving a money award for the 3 podium places: 
 

• 1st place 2 000,00 EUR 

• 2nd place 1 000,00 EUR 

• 3rd place 500,00 EUR  
 
This big financial effort goes with the new organization standard requested to LOC for hosting 
the competition, and it is targeted to enlarge the participation and make this Cup attractive 
for the European Clubs. 
 
Epee men cup will take place in HEIDENHEIM (GER) as usual and the other 5 weapons will be 
organised together in sabre, foil (both gender) and women’s epee in Cagliari (ITA) in date of 
8-9.10.2022.  
 
The EFC is asking your support and collaboration for promoting this event with your entitled 
national Clubs, which are in accordance with our new rules:  
 

• The current Clubs European Cup champions: 
 

- Women’s Sabre: CE Orleanais 
- Men’s Sabre: CE Orleanais 
- Women’s Epee: G.S. Esercito Roma (2019 - 2020) 
- Women’s Foil: Ukraine Kiev (2019 - 2020) 
- Men’s Foil: Escrime Pays D'Aix (2019-2020) 
- Men’s Epee: G.S. Fiamme oro Roma 
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• National Club Champion (the silver medalist if first one is not interested, or if it’s the 
last European Cup club champion in charge). 
 

• A national selection of athletes for every weapon, with previous consultation with 
EFC DT, if you have not Clubs National champions 

  
Please forward the attached invitation for CAGLIARI to the entitled Clubs, and kindly return to 
us with a name of the representative of each Club with a contact details for managing future, 
further communications easily. 
 
We count on your cooperation for developing this project step by step into one of the major 
events awaited by the European fencing family year after year. 
 
Follow us on EFC website and Social Media 
Contacts details and info:  accademia.athos@gmail.com 
 
 
Please send in a copy to: 
 
Anna Ferraro, EFC Executive Committee Member 
annaeffe76@gmail.com 

+393887510049 

 

Julius Kralik, EFC Sport Director  

Julius.kralik@gmail.com 

+421 905 162 883 

 

 

 

 

          Jacek Slupski 
       Secretary General 
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